
Tuesday, June 20th

Dear Parents and Guardians,

As you are aware, our biennial school production of ‘Moana Jr’ will be staged across two performances
at Frankston Arts Centre on Monday, October 16, 2023.

Student Costume Requirements
In the interests of environmental sustainability, we kindly ask families to assist us and support this event
by providing basic clothing items to be left at school up until production day, for their child to wear during
the whole school dress rehearsals. Please refer to the attached table
below for the items required, and send your child’s laundered items to
school, clearly labelled in a named reusable bag. Details regarding hair
and makeup on the day will be advised prior to production week.

● Year Three and Four students are required to please bring their
t-shirts in before the end of Week Two, Term Three, Friday July
21st as these students will be creating their own costumes during
Art specialist classes with the support of Mrs Jenny Riddell.

● Foundation, Year One, Two, Five and Six students are required to please bring their items to
school prior to Monday, September 4th.

Students will have their items returned to them after the production has concluded. Please note,
students in Year One Two,Three and Four will have irreversible modifications made to their black
T Shirt. Please do not provide irreplaceable items for this reason. If not already on hand, the
required items of clothing can be purchased from online retailers such as Target, K-Mart, Best and Less
and Big W at very reasonable prices. Additional items belonging to the school will be supplied to students
during rehearsals and the performances and will remain school property thereafter.

Kindest regards and many thanks in advance for your support.
Emma Chapple

Director- Disney’s ‘Moana Jr’
- Classroom Music and Performing Arts Specialist Teacher
- Religious Education Leader.

Sharon Christensen
- Wardrobe Coordinator- Disney’s ‘Moana Jr’ -Learning Support Officer.



Student Costume Requirements

Year Three and Four students are required to please bring their
t-shirts to school before the end of Week Two, Term Three,
Friday July 21st .
Foundation, Year One, Two, Five and Six students are required to bring their
items to school prior to the week commencing Monday, September 4th.

Please send your child’s laundered items to school,
clearly labelled in a named reusable bag. Thank you.

● Foundation
● Year One & Two
● Year Three & Four
● Year Five & Six
● Choir
● Mrs McKeown’s

Year Five and Six
contemporary dance
group.

Black bike shorts to the knee
Black crew neck short sleeve T Shirt- slightly
oversized.
All students playing main character roles in Year
Five & Six must also provide a black singlet top
fitted to size, to be worn under their other costume
items.

Please note, students in Year One Two,Three and Four
will have irreversible modifications made to their
black T Shirt. Please do not provide irreplaceable
items for this reason.

Mrs Heath’s optional Tap
Dance for Year One,
Two, Three and Four
students who have
already commenced
rehearsals.

As above plus:
Skin coloured ankle/ no show socks NOT stockings.

Tap shoes: Students are asked to wear their own tap
shoes if they have them to fit. Otherwise, the school will
provide shoes for students to wear.


